
 

TO:   Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM:  Brittni Nix, Director of Planning and Economic Development 

 

DATE:  January 26, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: Ordinance Amendment -  Technical building codes adopted by 

reference      

  

BACKGROUND: The City has adopted by reference a number of model and 

technical building and construction codes. The codes currently referenced have been 

updated by the state and it is necessary to update the City’s ordinance accordingly. 

The proposed Ordinance Amendment would adopt by reference the most recent 

edition of the codes approved by the state without the need for continual ordinance 

amendments.   

 

Staff recommends approval of the Ordinance Amendment to Chapter 10, Sec. 10-

2(a) of the City Code to update the references to model code provisions effective 

immediately.  

 

 

Best Regards,  

Brittni Nix, Director of Planning & Economic Development 

 


